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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 2015/1954/P ,303-306 High Holborn

 

From: Mulowoza, Monica  

Sent: 14 May 2015 15:55 
To: Hazelton, Laura 

Subject: RE: 2015/1954/P ,303-306 High Holborn 

 

Proposal 

Installation of 8 x air conditioning units to replace existing at roof level. 

 

I have read through the acoustic report and it appears satisfactory. The applicant shall adhere to the 

equipment and predicted noise levels cited in the report. Please apply Camden Planning standard noise 

condition. 

 

Kind regards 

 
--  
Monica Mulowoza  
Environmental Health Officer  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2737  
 


